
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Greetings from Plexconcil! 

 

This has reference to our below circular to all the members regarding GSPMA's webinar on Defining 
New Normal in Industrial Cleaning and Hygiene - 13 & 14 August 2020. 

 

We wish to inform you that due to unavoidable circumstances, webinars scheduled on 13 & 14th 
August, 2020 is now rescheduled to 19 & 20th August, 2020 (4.00 to 5.30 p.m. both the days). 

 

Members are requested to take note of the changes and do the needful.  

 

Inconvenience caused is sincerely regretted. 

 

Best Regards 

 

Plexconcil Team 

 


